
IOWA MEN’S BASKETBALL  
PARKING ADJUSTMENTS • FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2022  

 
 

Men’s Basketball fans should take note of changes to their parking options for the Friday, November 11 game vs. North Carolina A&T at 7:00 PM. Reserved parking for the Saturday, 
November 12 Iowa Football game will be held in Lots 40, 75S and 43N (RV areas) on Friday evening and will not be available for the Men’s Basketball game. Men’s Basketball fans 
without the proper football parking permits are required to leave the lot immediately after the Men’s Basketball game. 
 

Hawkeye fans with Men’s Basketball parking permits will have the following options:  
 

 ZONE A  PERMIT: Allow entry into Lot 46 or the east section of Lot 75, as usual.  
 

ZONE B  PERMIT: Allow entry into the east half of Lot 33 (access from Elliott Dr.) or the north half of Lot 75. The south half of Lot 75 will not be available.  
 

ZONE C  PERMIT: Allow entry into Lot 43N (access from Hawkins Dr. only; Melrose Ave. not an available entrance for ‘Zone C’ permits). Lot 40 will not be available. 
 

PUBLIC / ADA:  Public parking will be available in Lots 65 (access from Hawkins Dr.), 43W and 43NW. Newton Ramp and Ramp 3 will be available at the applicable 
hourly rate. ADA parking will be available in the west half of Lot 33 (access from Elliott Dr.). A state-issued ADA placard or license plate is required.  

 
 


